
UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY 
REGION 6  

1201 ELM STREET, SUITE 500 
DALLAS, TX 75270 

 
 
CERTIFIED MAIL: RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED (9590 9401 0007 5205 8089 72) 
 
REPLY TO: WDPE  
 
Mr. Daniel Mendiola 
City of Roswell Wastewater Treatment Facility 
P.O. Box 1838 
Roswell, New Mexico 88202-1838 
 
Re: Application to Discharge to Waters of the United States Permit No. NM0020311, Roswell 

WWTP 
 
Dear Mr. Mendiola: 
 
Enclosed is a copy of a proposed National Pollutant Discharge Elimination System permit developed in 
accordance with the requirements of the Clean Water Act. Also enclosed is a fact sheet explaining the 
permit conditions and the public notice for this permit. 

 
Any comments you wish to make may be submitted in writing by the due date stated in the public notice 
to Mrs. Evelyn Rosborough at the above address. After all comments have been received, the Agency 
will make a final permit issuance decision. Subsequently, a copy of the final permit will be mailed to 
you. Should you have any questions regarding the draft permit, please feel free to contact Nichole 
Young of the NPDES Permits Branch at the above address, voice: (214) 665-6447, or e-mail at 
young.nichole@epa.gov. 
 

Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
       Maria L. Martinez 
       Chief  
       Permitting & Water Quality Branch 
         
Enclosures 
 
cc w/enclosures:  
 
New Mexico Environment Department 



CERTIFIED MAIL: RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED (9590 9401 0007 5205 8089 72) 
 
REPLY TO: WDPE  
 
Mr. Daniel Mendiola 
City of Roswell Wastewater Treatment Facility 
P.O. Box 1838 
Roswell, New Mexico 88202-1838 
 
Re: Application to Discharge to Waters of the United States Permit No. NM0020311, Roswell 

WWTP 
 
Dear Mr. Mendiola: 
 
Enclosed is a copy of a proposed National Pollutant Discharge Elimination System permit developed in 
accordance with the requirements of the Clean Water Act. Also enclosed is a fact sheet explaining the 
permit conditions and the public notice for this permit. 

 
Any comments you wish to make may be submitted in writing by the due date stated in the public notice 
to Mrs. Evelyn Rosborough at the above address. After all comments have been received, the Agency 
will make a final permit issuance decision. Subsequently, a copy of the final permit will be mailed to 
you. Should you have any questions regarding the draft permit, please feel free to contact Nichole 
Young of the NPDES Permits Branch at the above address, voice: (214) 665-6447, or e-mail at 
young.nichole@epa.gov. 
 

Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
       Maria L. Martinez 
       Chief  
       Permitting & Water Quality Branch 
 
Enclosures: 
cc w/enclosures:  
New Mexico Environment Department 
 
bcc: Permit File NM0020311 
WDPE NPDES Permits Branch Reading File 
 
 
    
 
 
  


